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Brad Bodenmiller

From: Wyatt Marshall <wyatt.marshall@uchd.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:53 AM
To: Brad Bodenmiller
Subject: Curry Farm - Phase I

Brad, 
 
 
The only comment the Health Dept. has regarding the plat for Curry Farm - Phase I is if it is possible to 
have an easement for the property just south of the development (9324 US 42) in order to tie into sanitary 
sewer in the future that will service the development. The property at 9324 currently is serviced by a 
private on-site septic system. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Wyatt J. Marshall, REHS 
Deputy Director of Environmental Health 
Union County Health Department 
940 London Ave., Ste 1100 
Marysville, OH 43040 
PH: 937-645-2088 
 
Click the links below to learn more about UCHD! 
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A nationally accredited health district since March 2017. 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and prohibited from redisclosure under applicable law.  If the reader 
of this notice is not the intended recipient; you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the originator of this 
message immediately.  

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who 
requests it.  


